
   
 

 

December 23, 2020 

 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

 
Re: Notification of Transfer of Indirect Control of GCI Communication Corp. 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 

GCI Liberty, Inc. (“GCI Liberty”) and Liberty Broadband Corporation (“Liberty 
Broadband”) notified the Commission on October 6, 2020, of the planned transfer of indirect 
control of GCI Communication Corp. (“GCI”).1  GCI is a provider of telecommunications 
services in Oregon classified by the Commission as a Competitive Provider.2  GCI Liberty 
and Liberty Broadband hereby notify the Commission that the transfer of control was 
consummated on December 18, 2020. 

 
Should the Commission have any questions about this transaction, please be in touch 

with the undersigned. 
 
 
 

                                                           
1  Letter from Robert L. Hoegle and Thomas F. Bardo, Counsel for Liberty Broadband Corporation, and 

Julie A. Veach, Counsel for GCI Liberty, Inc., to Mark Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary, 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Docket No. UT-200852 (filed Oct. 6, 2020). 

2  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Regulated Telecommunications Companies: 
GCI Communication Corp., available at 
https://www.utc.wa.gov/regulatedIndustries/utilities/telcom/Lists/TelcomCompanies/DispForm.aspx?
ID=89  (last modified Feb. 17, 2011). 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
Liberty Broadband Corporation 
 
/s/ Robert L. Hoegle    
Robert L. Hoegle, Esquire 
Thomas F. Bardo, Esquire 
Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough LLP 
101 Constitution Avenue, NW, Suite 900 
Washington, DC  20001 
Bob.Hoegle@nelsonmullins.com 
(202) 689-2816 
Its Attorneys 

GCI Liberty, Inc.  
 
/s/ Julie A. Veach    
Julie A. Veach, Esquire 
Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP 
1919 M Street NW, Eighth Floor 
Washington, DC  20036 
JVeach@hwglaw.com 
(202) 730-1311 
Its Attorneys 

 


